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MEMORANDUM 

 

July 11, 2012 

 

TO:  Members of the Mid-Valley Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

 

RE:  Aurora University Agreement 

 

Attached to this memo is the Clinical Experience Agreement between Mid-Valley Special Education 

Cooperative and Aurora University.  Although we have had an agreement in the past, this agreement 

updates new state requirements for student teachers on school property.   


